From: Chris Radcliffe
Sent: 08 June 2012 09:42
To: Rebekah Morgan
Subject: Response the the Planning Application Ref: 12/00678/F
Dear Rebekah,

Response the the Planning Application Ref: 12/00678/F

Please find attached the response of the Bishop Blaize Support Group.

We strongly object to this planning application, and we believe you will see from the attached documentation it has absolutely no merit. 

We trust that this application will be dispatched the same way as the previous applications for change of use, and refused.

Yours sincerely 

Chris Radcliffe

On behalf of the Bishop Blaize Support Group

